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Pilgrimage is a Sacred 
Journey in search of God. 
I have had the privilege 
of walking in the 
footsteps of Jesus. I’ve 
visited places at the 
source of our Catholic 
faith, the church’s 
journey into the wider 
world and its beautiful 
embodiment in the lives 
of two gentle hearted 
and creative saints.  
Baptism calls us to a 
serious commitment to 

the call of Christ to live by a creed and values that are very often in contradiction to 
the messages in the media or society in general. Christianity calls us to love others 
unconditionally, to build up treasure in our relationship  

Baptismal site of Jesus at the Jordan River    with God, rather that 

possessions, money or power, to forgive and then to keep on forgiving, to pray with 
a sincere and humble heart, to recognise our need for God, to speak the truth, and 
work for justice. Jesus came that we might have life and have it to the full. 

Maria Boyd REC  

  

“Let us be very sincere in our 

dealings with each other and 

have the courage to accept 

each other as we are” 

 

Mother Teresa 

90 Seconds with the Principal 

WATCH VIDEO 

Winter School Uniform 

A reminder that students are required to wear full winter uniform  

from Monday, 5th May. If families require uniforms, you need to 

purchase them directly from OZ Fashions, 115-127 Parramatta Road, 

Granville.  Uniforms are available 6 days per week during the 

following hours: Monday to Friday  9:00am–5:30pm / Saturday 

9:00am–4:00pm 

Important Dates: 

Tuesday 5th May  - 

Diocesan Cross  

Country             

(Eastern Creek)  

Wednesday 6th May-

MTP Stage 3 Boys 

Soccer trials  

Thursday 7th May -

Kindergarten  2016 

Enrolment Interviews  

12th, 13th, 14th May-

NAPLAN TESTING 

 

 

 

LEARNING REPORTS@MTP 

MTP has a unique way of providing you feedback about your child as a learner and their 

achievement. Can I encourage all families to click on the link here and view a short video 

explaining the main aspects of our half-yearly and yearly Learning Reports. If you have any 

questions please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s learning studio teacher. 

http://youtu.be/m79XAfSoEf8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B6qCGosrkrc

